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Territorial Sea Plan Public Work Session 

 

The Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development (DLCD) and the Ocean 

Policy Advisory Council (OPAC) are holding two public work sessions on Thursday, 

February 2, to get feedback on changes to the state’s Territorial Sea Plan.  One session 

will be held in Portland from 11:00AM – 2:30PM, the other will be held in Eugene from 

5:30PM – 9:00PM. 

 

Portland: 

Portland City Hall – Council Chambers (2
nd

 Floor) 

1121 SW 4
th

 Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97204 

 

Eugene: 

Eugene City Hall – Council Chambers 

777 Pearl Street 

Eugene, Oregon 97401 

 

The plan is being amended to site marine renewable or wave energy development.  The 

maps and planning options that are being considered will be distributed and discussed.  

The attached flier has additional details, including the time and location for the event.  

For more information contact: 

 

Paul Klarin, Marine Program Coordinator  

Oregon Dept. of Land Conservation and Development  

635 Capitol Street NE, Suite 150, Salem, OR  97301-2540  

Office: (503) 373-0050 ext. 249; Cell: (503) 428-0510; Fax: (503) 378-6033  

paul.klarin@state.or.us 
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